Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc.
Vermont Yankee
320 Governor Hunt Rd

™ Vernon, VT 05354
Tel 802 257 7711

Christopher J. Wamser
Site Vice President

BVY 13-044
May 8, 2013

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: Withdrawal of License Amendment Request
Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station

Docket No. 50-271
License No. DPR-28

REFERENCES: 1. Letter, Entergy to USNRC, “Technical Specification Proposed

Change No. 302 — Inoperable Control Rods,” BVY 12-085,
dated December 17, 2012

Dear Sir or Madam:

On December 17, 2012, Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. (ENO) submitted a proposed
amendment to Operating License DPR-28 for Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station as
indicated by Reference 1. The proposed change would have provided a new action statement
for inoperable control rods.

Based upon further review of this proposed license amendment, ENO has determined this
change is no longer necessary. Therefore, the subject proposed change is withdrawn as a
license amendment request.

This letter contains no new regulatory commitments.

Should you have any questions or require additional information concerning this submittal,
please contact Mr. Robert J. Wanczyk at (802) 451-3166.

Sincerely,
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CC:

William M. Dean

Regional Administrator, Region 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2100 Renaissance Blvd, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

Mr. Richard V. Guzman, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop O-8-C2A

11555 Rockville Pike

Rockville, MD 20852-2378

USNRC Resident Inspector
Vermont Yankee

Mr. Christopher Recchia, Commissioner
Vermont Department of Public Service
112 State Street — Drawer 20
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2601



